
 

May 24, 2019 
 
 
VIA E-FILING 
 
 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: Request for Adoption of Interconnection Agreement 

 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 

 
Pursuant to Section 252(i) of the Telecommunications Act, please see the attached fully, 
executed request for adoption.  
 
Consolidated Communications of Washington Company LLC (formerly Ellensburg 
Telephone Company) d/b/a Consolidated Communications ("Consolidated") has received a 
request from Teleport Communications America, LLC to adopt the terms of the 
Interconnection Agreement between Consolidated and 360 Networks Inc.  The initial 
agreement was approved by the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission in 
Docket UT‐113011 as an effective agreement within the State of Washington. 
 
Please contact Beth Westman at 207.535.4249 or beth.westman@consolidated.com with any 
questions or concerns regarding this filing. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kevin J. Kastor 
Director - Government Affairs 
Consolidated Communications 
P: 936.788.1229  
kevin.kastor@consolidated.com 
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